
 

To:  City of Key West Planning Board 

Ref:  Garbage - 800 Whitehead Street/ trash service 

 Services Property: 802-806 Whitehead St.; 318-324 Petronia St.; 809-811 Terry Ln (Property) 

From:   Greg Sullivan – Waste Management 

 

I met with property owner and tenant and would like to submit the following suggestion for trash pick-up 

for this account servicing the above listed Property.  The Property as you know borders Whitehead 

St./Petronia St. / Terry Lane.   There is an existing trash and recycling bin storage fenced corral just off the 

Terry Lane property line which is where I suggest we service from.     It is less than 100 feet from Petronia 

St, and Waste Management can easily back down and provide the pickup, as is currently being done for 

recycling pickup.    As Terry Lane is very narrow, we are not able to drive thru and make the turn on to 

Olivia St. The dumpsters all have wheels and lids so they can easily be stored and service from this corral.   

It will require an access gate to Terry Lane. There is currently a cement wall there.  

In my opinion this is the best location as there are no curbs to try and wrestle dumpsters. The dumpsters 

will be out of site as opposed to multiple cans sitting on one of two major streets. In servicing it will have 

minimal traffic impact.  

 

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions. Thank you for your consideration.  


